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Notice Date: August 16, 2021 
  

NOTICE OF INTENT 
TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

 
Project Name: Parkfield Fire Station Project 

 
The State of California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection (CAL FIRE) is the Lead 
Agency for the proposed Parkfield Fire Station Project (Project). In compliance with the 
California Environmental Quality Act (Public Resources Code § 21000 et seq.) and 
Department procedures, notification is hereby given to responsible and trustee agencies, 
interest groups and the general public, that the California Department of Forestry and Fire 
Protection proposes to adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration for the project described 
below. 
 
Project Location:  The Project is located at 70331 Vineyard Canyon Road, San Miguel, 
California, 93451, in Monterey County.  
    
Project Description:  This Project includes construction of a 1-engine fire station single 
building with 8-bed barracks and 2-bay apparatus (6067 sf); a generator/pump building (648 
sf) with backup generator and transfer switch; a storage building (494 sf), and a vehicle 
wash building (1008 sf).  
 
The Project also includes new underground utilities and/or connections (water, drainage, 
sewer, electric, gas, telephone/radio); fuel facility (storage tanks/dispensing system, 
canopy); a hose wash rack; grading, paving, walkways, drainage structures and 
landscaping; propane system; new septic system, new potable water well, water treatment 
system, and potable and fire water storage tanks; security fencing and lighting, and 
associated appurtenances.  
 
Public Review Period: The draft Mitigated Negative Declaration will undergo a 30-day 
public review period during which comments may be submitted. The review period begins 
on August 17, 2021 to September 16, 2021. Written comments regarding the contents of the 
Mitigated Negative Declaration should be sent to: 
 
Christina Snow, Senior Environmental Planner 
California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection 
Technical Services Section 
P.O. Box 944246 
Sacramento, CA 94244-2460 
Phone Number: (916) 324-1639 
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Written comments may also be sent via e-mail using the e-mail address provided below: 
 
Email: christina.snow@fire.ca.gov 
 
A copy of the draft Mitigated Negative Declaration, Initial Study, and supporting 
documentation are available for review at the following locations: 
 

1. CAL FIRE San Benito-Monterey Unit, 2221 Garden Road, Monterey, California 
93940. 
 

2. CAL FIRE Parkfield-Coalinga Road, Parkfield, California 93451. 
 

3. CAL FIRE Technical Services, 1131 S Street, Sacramento, CA 95811. 
 
The Notice of Intent is posted at the following locations: 
 

1. CAL FIRE San Benito-Monterey Unit, 2221 Garden Road, Monterey, California 
93940. 
 

2. CAL FIRE Parkfield-Coalinga Road, Parkfield, California 93451. 
 

3. United States Post Office, 1185 Mission Street, San Miguel, California 93451. 
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